
Disclosures
his blog is no way financially driven. The UnCollege blog was launched in January 2011 to build a
community and learn from all you educational deviants.

Since December 1, 2009, the FTC requires bloggers to provide disclosures whenever there could be hidden
interests or unspoken biases related to recommendations.

The obvious: I received $100,000 from the Thiel Foundation as part of the Thiel Fellowship.  I work with and
advise many education startups on both a formal and informal basis.  The companies with which I have formal
relationships with are listed on my LinkedIn profile.

In addition, I know many of the people mentioned on this blog and who build the resources listed on a personal
level — as friends

The less obvious: Per the FTC rules, if I interview someone and they grab the bill for lunch, I would need to
specify this.  Same if I use an Amazon link that gets me 8 cents instead of an Amazon link that gets me 0 cents.
If a startup give me t-shirt with a logo and I wear it in a photo, same deal. If I had to do this every post it would
be an eyesore.

To preserve your reading experience, please assume that, for every service, company, recommendation, link, and
product I use, the following all are true:
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